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17th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your child has been selected to take part in a Year 5 Spelling challenge at Wolverhampton Girls High 
School.  
 
The event will take place on Wednesday 22nd November 2023. Children will walk to and from this event, 
leaving school at 11.30am and return to school by 3pm. Children must be in full school uniform, will need a 
waterproof coat and sensible walking shoes.  
 

All children will need to bring a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please).  
 
Please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible giving permission for your child 
to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs A Kabil  
Headteacher  
 

 

 

 
I agree to my child ………………………………………………………… in class …5SS……  
 
to take part in the Year 5 Spelling challenge on Wednesday 22nd November 2023 at Wolverhampton 
Girls High School.  
 
During this event press may attend and photographs maybe taken for publication. Wolverhampton 
Girls High School may also take photographs for their publications. Please give permission below 
for your child’s photographs to be taken. 
 
I do / do not give permission for my child to have photographs take. (Please circle) 
 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child  
 
 
Signed……………………………………. Parent/Carer     Date: …………………………….. 
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